
It’s Time to Talk Costumes! 
Mrs. Whitely Room 22 

 
 Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
The Grade 1-2 musical “A Beary Merry Holiday” will be brought to you in the 
comfort of your homes this year! Students have been working hard learning all 
their songs and dances for the musical. We have hired a videographer and sound 
technician to come and work with the students to create our very own Athlone 
holiday movie!  
 
What we are asking from students and parents is to prepare the rest of your 
costume. Your child is a Dancing bear and either a brown or black bear! Please 
try and wear all brown or black coloured clothing (no shoes will be worn on stage 
for filming). The bear ears and masks will be provided at school (unless you have 
your own and would like to bring those instead). Please feel free to be festive 
with your bear costume and add scarves, mittens, holiday necklaces etc. to liven 
up your costume. The school will provide tutus to be worn over top of their 
clothing and/or big candy canes to hold as props for these dancing bears. If you 
have your own accessory instead, feel free to wear/bring that instead. A speaking 
line/script was sent home with students that wanted a small line to memorize. 
 
Please ensure your child brings the clothing they would like to wear to be a 
dancing brown or black bear for the week of Dec. 6-10th. Children are asked to 
bring it labelled in a bag so that no pieces go missing. We will be using it all week, 
and then it can go home on Friday, the 10th. The movie link will be provided on 
the last week before Winter Break and be up for one week for private viewing at 
home before it is taken down.  
 
Thank you! Please contact me if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 
Mrs. Jordanna Dunk                                                               
Follow us on Instagram @athlonemusic
 

http://athlonemusicroom.blogspot.ca/

